
Pictured Right to Left—Nancy Cummins, Hutzel Plumbing & Heating Company, PMC 
Vice President; Jim Dornbrock, Altech Mechanical Service, PMC Chairman of the 

Board;  and Diane Calmeyn, PMC Executive Associate 
 
 
Each year MPMCA honors a local association of the 
year --- not only for its activities that serve their  
membership, but also for the value that these local  
associations add to their communities, their support of 
our industry, and for their support of the Michigan 
Plumbing & Mechanical Contractors Association. 
 
The 2016 recipient is very involved with both the  
MPMCA having two officers on the Executive  
Committee and are active in Michigan MCA. 
 
In 1986 PMC became the first Association to be  
awarded the “Local Association of the Year Award”.  
This is the sixth Award PMC has received. 
 
This year the Association passed two significant  
milestones: as a forming member of the Ann Arbor  
Student Building Industry Program, they have always 
participated on the Board.  This past year the  
organization built its 45th home -- a feat unmatched in 
the country.  Also, the PMC and their UA partners have 
completed 25 consecutive - Heat’s On Projects in the 
local Michigan area.   
 

This was the 15th year the project has been done in the 
Big Rapids area, where the PMC’s student chapter  
exists.  This gives them 40 programs in the last 25 
years. 
 
The volunteer programs PMC are involved include, but 
are not limited to:  Viet Nam Memorial - The Moving 
Wall; Toys for Tots, Food Gathers, Packets for Soldiers, 
Muscular Dystrophy Lock-Up, School for the Performing 
Arts, co-sponsors the UA Annual 5k Pub Crawl to  
benefit the injured Marine Semper Fi Fund, along with 
numerous local charities. 
 
Career involvement include:  a construction career web-
site: misconstructioncareers.org with a career manual 
that is distributed at career programs, sponsoring  
programs for children, Dr. Katz at the local Learning 
Fair doing HVACR related experiments, and more. 
 
For 30 years, PMC has sponsored an Inspectors  
luncheon with all local inspectors and representatives 
from the Michigan licensing Board and Construction 
Code Commission.  Heralded by the participants as the 
only one in the country, it gives the contractors and  
inspectors the opportunity to become better acquainted 
and work better together.   
 
We are honored to share this award with our  
Contractors and their employees and with UA Local 
190.  Awards such as these are only possible with  
everyone's combined efforts. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are honored to be the  
MPMCA Local Association  

of the Year. 
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